
 
WE ARE BUILDING OUR TEAM TO ROCK THE BLOCK  

IN LANSING!  JULY 11, 2019 

The 2019 Rock the Block Neighborhood Revitalization initiative is a collaboration among 

community partners to work in the Baker neighborhood, one of the lowest income areas in 

Lansing. Neighborhood Revitalization allows Habitat for Humanity-Capital Region to serve 

more families by responding to community aspirations with an expanded array of products, 

services and partnerships, empowering residents to revive their neighborhoods and enhance their 

quality of life.   

  

Habitat is dedicating Thursday, July 11, as their interfaith day as an opportunity to work 

together to build up the Baker community. Last year’s team (Ron, Anita, Lon, Tony, Kelly, Chris, 

Jim and I) had a great time building a fence in a Baker neighborhood park!! I am looking for 

volunteers on a rather short notice!  Sorry! But I need to hear from you by June 30!  Let 

me know if you have questions or would like to volunteer.  I’m asking Habitat for a painting or 

landscape project but we will do whatever is needed the most.  You can have any skill level to 

say yes, tools and tips will be provided.  If you need assistance with the $30 registration fee, I 

will find funding for you.   

 

Projects may include: 

• Exterior home repair such as siding, painting` 

• Porch repair or replacement 

• Landscaping 

• Window and door replacements 

  

Volunteer Registration: 

• $30/per person, maximum team size of 8 people 

• 8:30am - 3:30pm schedule 

• Light breakfast, lunch, and t-shirt provided 

• Reserve your spot with me as soon as possible, volunteer forms and day-of details will be sent

 once our date is confirmed 

  

Charlene Avery, 517.281.5019 or averyc@provide.net (and all the Outreach Team: Tony, 

Sarah and Sandy) 

mailto:averyc@provide.net

